
Year 6 – Summer Term One 
 

Summer term has been very exciting for Year 6. We have had the most fantastic opportunity to 
really master our learning with the extra time we have gain from not doing SATs. We have also 
had visits from the Academy, which has really helped us to get excited for the big move! We even 
had the opportunity to learn some Mandarin. We are looking forward to the last term in our 
Primary School lives and cannot wait for all of our plans to come into fruition.   
 
These are some of our highlights: 
 
Academy visit and learning Mandarin: 
When the Academy came to school to talk about Summer School during the holidays, we were also 
part of a taster Mandarin lesson to see if this is an option we would like to do in secondary school. 
We were really good at it because we have learned the basics of Mandarin before and the Academy 
teacher was really impressed. We even learned a song with Mandarin in the lyrics.  
 
PE:  
We have had lots of PE opportunities this half term that we are really enjoying. We have been 
polishing our skills in Rounders and are becoming excellent at team strategies. We have had time to 
self-assess our core skills – working specifically on static balances. This has enabled us to see where 
we need to improve and to get better each week.  
 
We have really loved completing the tasks on our PE passports. We have been working on these 
both in school and putting evidence on the Google Classroom for our activities we have done at 
home. Oliver was our first classmate to achieve his bronze award – his new sport was surfing! 
 

 
 

We have even been tracking our activity on the way to and from school on the Living Streets Travel 
Tracker. We all received our badge for walking or taking part in ‘park and stride’ this term.  
 
Summer Term Two:  

 History: Who were the Mayans and what can we learn from them? 

 Science: What would a journey through your body be like? 

 English: Narrative - Nevermoor by Jessica Townsend   

 Maths: Prosperities of shape, problem solving and reasoning.  

 Transition work for the Academy.  
 

Happy half term from all of us in Year 6!  


